
Message from the Headteacher 

It has been a busy week with children preparing for Harvest Festival. 
We have had a few donations for the foodbank but would like to 

see more. Please send your contributions in with your child on 
Monday.  

Please remember that the day your child has PE may change and 
therefore all children should have PE kit in school on a Monday for 

the whole week.  
We are trying when possible to take the children to the field and 

would ask you to make sure they have a spare pair of old shoes or 
wellies which can stay in the welly store. 

Many thanks 

Stephanie Meikle 

Parent Coffee Morning s 

Thank you to all the parents that were able to 
attend this morning. We hope you found it 
beneficial.  

It was lovely to meet Roz from the Mental 
Health Support Team and more information 
will be circulated in the future. 

It was also nice to see some new faces. 

The next coffee morning with held on 
Thursday 7th November. This will also be held 
in the staff room. We look forward to seeing 
you there. 

Census Day—change of Menu 

Thursday 3rd October is Census day and we will have a change to the 
school dinners menu. 

Chicken in Pitta /Cheese Whirl will be replaced with Fishfingers and 
chips. Or BBQ Quorn & Chips. 

(Friday 4th October will be Chicken in Pitta/Cheese Whirl. 

PLEASE can you encourage your Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 children 
to order a school dinner on this day,  even if they wish to supplement 
it with a home packed lunch. They are all universal free school meals 
so this is an ideal opportunity for them to try something new.  

 

Can I park on double yellow lines? 

The Highway Code explains that double yellow lines “indicate a 
prohibition of waiting at any time even if there are no upright 
signs.” When it comes to double yellow lines, the best bet is to 
assume that you can’t park there at any time. 
There are some exceptions: 
You might be allowed to quickly stop to load or unload heavy 
goods. 
If you’re a Blue Badge carrier, you can usually park on both 
double and single yellow lines for up to 3 hours, providing you 
have your badge clearly on display. 
These exceptions won't always apply though, so check for local 
signs or kerb edge markings.  

Reading Volunteers 

If you have any time to volunteer to hear the pupils from year 
3 & 4 read on a weekly basis, please speak to the school office 
to arrange day/dates/times—you will need us to do a DBS 
check if you do not have one with us. 

PTA Volunteers 

If you would like to join our wonderful PTA they are always 
looking for new members. If you would just like to be a friend 
of the PTA (parent helpers for some/all events you are also 
welcome) Please speak to the school office.  

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  118 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 25 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 

Yr 2 OWLS 
Sharing 

Assembly 

   Census Day   

https://www.highwaycodeuk.co.uk/waiting-and-parking.html
https://www.theaa.com/european-breakdown-cover/driving-in-europe/blue-badge-users



